Notice is hereby given that the FMPO
Executive Board meeting on December 4,
2019 has been cancelled.

For more information about the Flagstaff
Metropolitan Planning Organization visit
www.flagstaffmpo.org

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING

The undersigned hereby certifies that copy of the foregoing notice was duly posted at

Flagstaff City Hall on December 2, 2019 at 10:30.am. Q
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Fl:agstaff Metropolitan Planning Organization
Rosie Wear, FMPO Specialist




